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August 5, 2015



VIA E-FILING AND HAND DELIVERY

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Ellensburg Telephone Company - UT-151600 - Supplemental Information - Confidential

Dear Mr. King:

	 The purpose of this letter is to provide supplemental information related to Ellensburg Telephone Company d/b/a/ FairPoint Communications filing in the above-referenced docket.  In Exhibit 10 filed with the Petition in this Docket, Ellensburg stated it would report its planned construction projects under a separate cover.  That is the purpose of this letter.

	For the list of projects and estimated project costs, please see the attached confidential document.  This document is filed as confidential per WAC 480-07-160.  It is filed as confidential because disclosure of where improvements are planned can give competitors substantial competitive information.  A redacted copy is also provided. 

		Thank you for your attention to this matter.


							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN


RAF/cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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